
IMPORTANT INFORMATION ABOUT YOUR DRINKING WATER 

Cessation of Drinking Water Fluoridation 

This notice is to inform you that Liberty will be discontinuing the addition of fluoride to the public 
drinking water supply for the customers located in Compton, Los Angeles, Lynwood, Bellflower, 
Norwalk, and Artesia. If you are not located in one of the cities mentioned above, please disregard 
this notice. The cessation of fluoride addition will be effective on October 24, 2025.  Customers 
will not notice any changes in their water service as a result of this change. The water will continue 
to be safe to drink and use as usual. The removal of fluoride from the drinking water supply will not 
cause any adverse health effects. If there are specific health concerns regarding the removal of 
fluoride, it's encouraged to consult with your doctor or healthcare provider.  

This information should be shared with other people who drink this water, especially those who may 
not receive this notice directly, such as residents in apartments, nursing homes, schools, and 
businesses. This can be done by posting this notice in a public place or distributing copies.  

For any questions or further information, please contact Liberty at 1-844-367-2030.  

 

 


